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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Date: September 2, 2020 
 
EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR DESIGNATING EARLY VOTING CENTERS 
 
Please note that, pursuant to action taken by the State Board of Elections at its August 28, 
2020 meeting under the authority granted it by the Governor’s June 19, 2020 Order 
Extending Certain Licenses, Permits, Registrations, and Other Governmental 
Authorizations, and Authorizing Suspension of Legal Time Requirements, the deadline 
relating to the designation of early voting centers set forth in Md. Code, Elec. Law § 10-
301.1(c) has been suspended.    
 
In its place, the State Board of Elections has promulgated emergency regulations 
modifying the regulatory deadlines for a local board of elections to designate an early 
voting center, in the event an existing early voting center is unavailable or is deemed 
unsuitable in light of the current State of Emergency relating to COVID-19.   
  
 


